
Principal's Message on 11/10

Good Evening SFES Families,

Thank you for a great week of learning! We have a lot of exciting events occurring this week,
please see the information below.

PTA-Scholastic Book Fair (November 12th-19th)

PTA-Scholastic Book Fair

Our Fall Scholastic Book Fair will take place November 12th through the 19th. The book fair
will be in Room 170, which is the first classroom across from the main office/near the front
entrance.

We are in need of volunteers to work the book fair to help with processing sales and assisting
students with their purchases. Please visit our SignUp Genius link to view the available slots.
If we do not have volunteers signed up for a specific time slot the book fair will be closed.
Students who need SSL hours are welcome to volunteer but there needs to be an adult volunteer
signed up for the same time slot.

● Daily book fair hours are 8:00 AM-8:45 AM, 9:00 AM-5:00 PM.
● Late hours are on 11/15 & 11/18 from 5:00 PM-7:00 PM

Please visit our book fair homepage for more information. There is also a link to sign up for
E-wallet which is a great way to provide money to your child to purchase items from the book
fair. For those that have signed up for e-wallets in the past, remaining funds do not automatically
move over from fair to fair. You need to log into your account and manually move those funds
over to this book fair.

Grandparents/Special Friends Day (November 13th or 14th)

PTA will host breakfast for our students and their grandparents/special friend(s) on Wednesday,
November 13th and Thursday, November 14th from 8am-8:45am in the all-purpose room. We
will provide coffee, juice, donuts and fruit. It's also a great time to visit the book fair!

If your student will be attending along with their grandparents/special friend, please RSVP at this
link: https://forms.gle/P8vmucVpX4D1VeDE8 no later than November 11th. Please only select
one day that they will attend, not both.

Fall Conferences Links
Fall conferences are a great time to connect with your child(ren)’s teacher about their progress
this school year. Please sign-up with your child(ren)’s homeroom teacher even if they have
multiple teachers. Please find your child(ren)’s teacher and sign-up,

Please see the link for additional resources for preparing forLinks for conference Sign-up
conferences, Parent–Teacher Conferences

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1MwM-HBA9zeeMIs0PRZPLC7sEpXEF2qpWBMp7nimRkik/edit?usp=sharing
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F9040D48A8A629A2F49-52663060-sfes%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Cd403e92873af4bd615e108dcf628a16e%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638655901645598560%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wPbYXi4hQXp6qZwDoUbp9l0qvKyTf494Z9S2bTq0OPw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Fsnowdenfarmelemschool1&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Cd403e92873af4bd615e108dcf628a16e%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638655901645622153%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4Gttx%2FXpb58saOTSKvefZl5zmquOb4bcCL9sPfE6vik%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FP8vmucVpX4D1VeDE8&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Cd403e92873af4bd615e108dcf628a16e%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638655901645641394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dhTUV11tWSfQlFfMqrNd%2ByzWz9BPMdkOT9tPnRGOfrE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/siteassets/district/parents/pt-conferences-2023/es_parentteacherconference_flyer.pdf


Volunteers Needed to Support Our PTA

We need volunteers to chair many of our PTA sponsored events this year. Please visit our
Committee/Volunteers site.

Below is a tentative listing of our events for the year, but we need your help! We need chairs and
volunteers to organize and execute our events. Without your help, we simply cannot offer the
beloved events that our students look forward to.

Please send an email to info@sfespta.org to chair an event or non-event.

You will have the support of the PTA board to assist you every step of the way!

Events: Grandparents Day; Spelling Bee; Heritage Night; Geography Bee; Pastries with Parents;
STEM Fair

Non-Events:

● Communications - Communications are critical in seeking event volunteers and keeping
our Stallion families informed of upcoming events and opportunities. We are specifically
looking for someone to manage our membership email listing and monthly newsletter.

● Yearbook - The Stallion yearbook is a treasure each year to our students and a hot
commodity. The PTA needs a yearbook coordinator starting at the beginning of the year.
Much of the yearbook work is done at home at a time that's convenient.

● Photography - We need photographers to attend PTA and school events throughout the
year to take pictures for our yearbook.

● Teacher Appreciation- We need a coordinator for those times where we show our teachers
and staff how much they are appreciated. Coordinating breakfast and lunches throughout
the year

Sensory Room
We are in the process of opening a sensory room for our students to use throughout the day and
need your help. The student wellness committee has created a list of items we would love to have
for the room, https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1AI9RYH7PIZ7G?ref_=wl_share.

Key Dates:
● 11/11- Fall Book Fair Preview and Veterans Day Presentation and Breakfast
● 11/12- Fall Book Fair Preview
● 11/13- Fall Book Fair/ Grandparents and Special Friend Breakfast
● 11/14- Fall Book Fair/ Grandparents and Special Friend Breakfast
● 11/15- Fall Book Fair and Book Fair Evening hours from 5:00 PM-7:00 PM

○ Meet-ups/ School Wide Assemblies
● 11/18- Fall Book Fair and Book Fair Evening hours from 5:00 PM-7:00 PM

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sfespta.org%2Fcommitteesvolunteer&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce278173a17b34f25030808dcbb1fb8cb%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638590992121303506%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BgHKHn2i8DAcV0VjJUct3mykQW3FO2D9WBuTNMs1X7I%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@sfespta.org
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2F1AI9RYH7PIZ7G%3Fref_%3Dwl_share&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Cc857fce397334accb45908dcdcb7fb27%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638627929958555360%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YWum%2FO5ppG%2BpK%2FD4W9MNizBm9RwZmJShlT2vmpRSk5M%3D&reserved=0


● 11/19- Fall Book Fair/ 2nd Grade Strathmore trip at 11:20-2:00

With Gratitude,

Mrs. Fortune


